# MINUTES CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORK SESSION, JANUARY 19, 1999

The Board of Commissioners ("the Board") of the County of Chatham, North Carolina, met in the Henry H. Dunlap, Jr. Building Classroom, located in Pittsboro, North Carolina, at 3:00 P.M. on January 19, 1999.

Present: Chair Rick Givens; Vice Chair Uva Holland,

Commissioners Margaret Pollard, Carl Outz, and Gary Phillips; County Manager, Charlie Horne; County Attorney, Robert L. Gunn; and

Finance Officer Vicki McConnell

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 3:05 PM.

### **Water Grants**

Commissioner Outz asked that the County pursue grants for water extensions.

# **Industrial Recruiter**

Commissioner Outz asked that Mr. Hal Siler in Sanford be contacted as a possible Industrial Recruiter for Chatham County.

# **Alternative Wastewater Water System Applications**

After considerable discussion, Commissioner Pollard asked that a letter be sent to Dr. Michael Hoover, Soil Science Extension Specialist and Dr. Robert Rubin, Extension Specialist, asking that the State pilot test alternative wastewater water system applications in the County. A copy of the letter is attached hereto and by reference made a part hereof.

# "Pay-As-You-Throw" Waste Disposal System

The "Pay-As-You-Throw" waste disposal system was discussed, tabled, and scheduled to be added to the Regular Agenda for discussion at the evening meeting.

Rick Givens, Chairman

1 of 2 5/29/2007 3:51 PM

ATTEST:

Sandra B. Lee, Clerk to the Board Chatham County Board of Commissioners

\_

2 of 2